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Measure 110 needs to be repealed.  Our kids and productive people need to be 

heard and put first. Listen to us this is not ok for people with these issues of addiction 

and the mental illenss that comes from the use of these drugs that are harming and 

killing people daily. They need to have consequences and choices to get the help 

they need.  They can not make a rational decision on their own as they are high and 

harming everyone of us around them to get that next high. Using in our streets sends 

a bad signal to our children.  


